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IN BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
MONDAY, OCTOBER  17, 1994 

 
  
Present:  Chairman Lawrence L. Blacker, Selectmen John C. Drobinski, and Maryann K. Clark. 
 
 The statutory requirements as to notice having being met, Chairman Blacker convened a meeting at 
7:00 p.m. in the Library of the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School. 
 
Sudbury Supervisory Association - Contract Changes 
 
 Upon review of a communication dated October 13, 1994, from Mary Ellen Normen Dunn, 
President, Sudbury Supervisory Association, regarding concessions and parity with other unions, it was on 
motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To agree to the changes to the Memorandum of Understanding dated August 29, 1994,  outlined 
by Sudbury Supervisory Association President, Mary Ellen Normen Dunn, in a communication dated 
October 13, 1994. 
 
Park and Recreation Department Pick-Up Truck - Use by Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School 
 
 At the request of Jack Braim, Superintendent of Parks and Grounds, in a communication dated 
September 26, 1994, concerning the F250 1984 pick-up truck which is surplus to the Park and Recreation 
Department, it was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:  To approve the transfer of the F250 1984 pick-up truck from the Park and Recreation Department 
to the Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School to be used as a sander. 
 
Atkinson Pool - Complaint 
 
 The Board acknowledged receipt of a typed memo of a conversation between Mrs. Azar and 
Administrative Assistant to the Board, Janet Silva, regarding a complaint made by Mrs. Azar concerning 
treatment she received from a swimming instructor at the Atkinson Pool. 
 
 Secretary Thompson reported that he will ask Town Counsel, Paul Kenny to review the situation. 
 
 Also, the Board expressed a strong desire that immediate contact be made with Mrs. Azar to show 
the town's concern.  Mr. Thompson agreed to follow-up with Pat Savage this week. 
 
 There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
       Attest:______________________ 
                 Richard E. Thompson  
                 Executive Secretary-Clerk 


